
Welcome to Our Guest 
First Baptist Church Butner is delighted 
that you have joined us for worship        
today!  We want you to consider        
yourself among friends who care. So that 
we may know you better, please take a 
few moments to fill out this card and   
return it as directed.  If you would like to 
receive our monthly newsletter The     
Together, please include your email     
address below.  Again, we express an  
enthusiastic welcome and  we encourage 
you to visit again soon. 
 
Date _______________ 
 
Name(s) 
_________________________________ 
_________________________________ 
 
Address 
_________________________________ 
 
City/State/Zip 
_________________________________ 
 
Phone 
_________________________________ 
 
E-mail 
_________________________________ 
 
Status: Single _____ Married _____ 
 
Age Group:  
13-19 ____: 20-29____: 30-39 ____:  
40-49 ____: 50-59 ____: 60& up ____ 
 
Children: 
Name_________________ Age _____  
Name_________________ Age _____ 
Name_________________ Age _____  
Name_________________ Age _____ 
 
Please check all applicable boxes:    
�  First time visitor 
�  Returning Visitor 
�  New to the area 
�  Would like a visit 
�  Would like to know more about us 
�  Would like to know more about   
       being a Christian 
 
I am a guest of 
_________________________________ 
 
How did you hear about us? 
_________________________________ 
 

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 
OCTOBER 15, 2017 

 
WE GATHER TOGETHER 

 
Worship Music .......................................................................... Mary Daniel 
 
Welcome & Announcements .................................................. Pastor Charlie 

 
WE GATHER TO WORSHIP 

 

Call to Worship........................................... Kayleigh L. Barbour, Keyboard 
“God Is So Good” 

 
*Prayer of Invocation ............................................................... Tracy Ferrell 

 
*Hymn of Praise                                                                  Words on Screen      

“You Are My All in All” 
 

(On the last verse, all children are invited to the front for the Children’s Message) 
 

WE CELEBRATE OUR CHILDREN 
 

Children’s Message and Prayer .................................................. Blaine Britt 
 

(Children Exit to Kinder Church and Children’s Church) 
 

WE WORSHIP TOGETHER 
 

*Offertory Hymn                                                                                No. 495 
“Serve the Lord with Gladness” 

 
Offertory Prayer..................................................................... Deborah Evers 
 
Offertory .................................................................. LaRue Daniel, Organist 
 
Morning Prayer ....................................................................... Pastor Charlie 
 
Anthem ....................................................................................... Adult Choir 

“Ancient Words” 
 
Message .................................................................................. Pastor Charlie 

“God, the Father” 
Malachi 2:10, 1:6 

 
*Hymn of Invitation                                                                           No. 486 

“Lord, Here Am I” 
 

*Benediction ............................................................................ Congregation 
 

*Doxology        “Praise God, from Whom All Blessings Flow”           
 
Postlude ................................................................... LaRue Daniel, Organist 
 

*Congregation Stands 

Nursing/Retirement/Rehab: 
♦Andy Fisher, Room 12 

  Durham Nursing & Rehab 
♦Ethel Gilliam 

  Brantwood, Room 310 
♦Doris Royal 

  Universal Healthcare Raleigh 
♦Martha Garrison 
Galloway Ridge 
♦Marvin Pring 

Heritage Meadows 
♦Peggy Ferrell 
Franklin Manor 
♦Bobby Stone 

Toney Rest Home 
♦Clara Swain 

Penelton Manor, Greenville, SC 
 

Homebound:  
Susie Ortmann 

Hank Plott 
Curtis Boone 
Alvin Gates 

Judy Thompson 
 

Hospital/Health Concerns: 
Ruth Parrish 

Mae Ray 
Elliott Wilder 
Paulette Duke 
Edgar Smoak 

Glenda Stephenson 
Hazel Lyon 

Curtis Watkins 
Sylvia Strickland 

Jim Brooks 
Faye Shope 

Marshall Dixon 
Betsy Edwards 

Mattie Goodwin 

��� ��� 

 

SERMON NOTES:__________________________________ 
 
_______________________________________________ 
 
_______________________________________________ 

 
_______________________________________________ 
 
_______________________________________________ 
 
_______________________________________________ 
 
_______________________________________________ 
 
_______________________________________________ 
 
_______________________________________________ 
 
_______________________________________________ 
 
_______________________________________________ 
 
_______________________________________________ 
 
_______________________________________________ 

     As we are coming to the end of our journey 
through the 39 books of the Old Testament, 
what, if any, new insights or facts have you 
learned as we have taken time to focus on each 

of the books? Which portion of the scriptures, if any, spoke to you in a new 
and fresh way? What did you learn from the Pentateuch, or five books of the 
Law, (Genesis through Deuteronomy)? How about the twelve books of His-
tory (Judges through Esther)? Do you have a better understanding of Israel’s 
journey as God’s people, and maybe a better understanding of your journey 
as a child of God? Which of the five books of Poetry (Job through the Song 
of Solomon) had the clearest message for you? What lessons did you learn 
from the five major (only because of the length of the book, not because they 
were more important than the minor prophets) Prophets (Isaiah through 
Daniel)? To which of them, if any, could you best relate? What message(s) 
did you receive from the twelve minor Prophets (Hosea through Malachi)? 
Did you find these books to transcend time and be just as relevant today as 
they were those many years ago when they were written? If you could only 
have one of the Old Testament books, which one would it be? Aren’t you 
glad you don’t have to make that choice? I am because I found something in 
each of the books through which God spoke to me personally and also 
through which He was speaking to us as a church. I have not always enjoyed 
the journey through the Old Testament, but I have found it more than worth-
while. I hope the journey through these books that God inspired and pre-
served for us has also been worthwhile for you.  

 

The flowers on the altar have 
been placed by    

Chandler & Vicki Wynne 
in honor of  

Brenda Tuck  
and their Sunday School Class, 

the Willing Workers 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 Butner, NC 

 
 

“REACH,“REACH,“REACH,“REACH,    
TEACH,TEACH,TEACH,TEACH,    

PREPARE,PREPARE,PREPARE,PREPARE,    
SEND”SEND”SEND”SEND”    

           
 

Sunday, October 15, 2017 
 

 
11:00 a.m. 

Worship Service  
 
 
 

200 West D Street, P. O. Box 44 
Butner, North Carolina 27509 
Website: www.fbcofbutner.org 

Email: fbcofbutner@raleigh.twcbc.com 
 

Let Us Know… 
 

Information checked below will help us 
to serve you and others.  Please detach 
and place in the offering plate at the   
appropriate time.  Thank you. 
 
____Sickness in the home    
 

____Pastor please call 
 

____Scheduled for surgery/hospital    
admission 

 

____Know of prospects for this church                                                                                   
(list below) 

 

____Moved to new address 
 

____Provide email for church           
communications 

 

____CD/DVD Request; 
Date of Service ________  
CD = $1.50 ________ 
DVD = $3.00 ________ 
 

____Wednesday Night Supper                                  

Add Name ____________________ 

Remove Name ________________ 
 

Interested in… 
Teaching (Specify_____________) 
Choir 
Baptist Women (WOM) 
Baptist Men  
Bible Study 
Sunday School 
Visitation Team 
Serving on a committee 

(Specify________________) 
 
Name____________________________ 
 
Address__________________________ 
 
_________________________________ 
 
Telephone________________________ 
 
Email ____________________________ 
 
And whatever you ask in prayer, you  
will receive, if you have faith.”            
Matthew 21:22 
 
I ask your prayers for 
________________________________ 

 

ATTENDANCE 
WEEK OF OCTOBER 08, 2017 

 

Sunday School (members)     111 
Sunday School (visitors)    1 
Worship Service            161  
Wednesday (10/11)                  85 
      ~~~~~~~~ 

FINANCIAL REPORTS 
 

OCTOBER 2017 
FINANCIAL REPORT 

 

Weekly Budget Need 
$7,976.78 

 

Monthly Budget Need 
$39,883.90 

 

Month-to-Date 
$24,385.45 

 
WEEKLY RECEIPTS 
OCTOBER 08, 2017 

 

$ 9,452.00  Budget 
 

$    105.00  Building Fund 
$      20.00  Tote Bags 
$      33.00  Bible Study Books 
$      25.00  Hurricane Relief 
$      25.00  Baptist Child. Home 
$      50.00  Oper. Christmas Ch. 
$      30.00  Benevolence 
$        5.00  NC Missions 
$    500.00  Youth Department 
$    120.00  Wed. Night Supper 
$    250.00  WOM 
$    580.00  Hot Dog Ministry 
$    500.00  Men in Action 
$    250.00  XYZ Senior Adults 
$      20.01  Butner Food Pantry 
$      75.30  Travel/Gas 
$      85.00  First Baptist Family 
 
BAPTIST CHILDREN’S HOMES 

GOAL:  $1,000.00 
RECEIVED:  $425.00 

Charlie Bryan – Pastor                                         Cell Phone 704-310-1225 
Blaine Britt – AP of Children, Youth & Ministries      Cell Phone 919-717-2590 
Tracy Ferrell – Choir Director Cell Phone 919-815-2251 
LaRue Daniel – Organist Phone 919-575-6696 
Phillip Duke - IT Support Cell Phone 919-730-5870 
Mary Lou Brogden – Ministry Assistant Cell Phone 919-702-2240 
Church Office  Phone 919-575-6606 

Weekly  
Volunteers 

This Week 
(October 15-21) 

Next Week 
(October 22-28) 

Deacon of the Week Deborah Evers Kyla Fisher 

Greeters Deborah Evers (M) 
Tammy Duke (B) 
Deborah Ferrell (S) 

Deborah Ferrell (M) 
Deborah Evers (B) 
Kyla Fisher (S) 

GROW Visitation 
Team 

Chandler & Vicki 
Wynne (Team 3) 

Blaine Britt (Team 4) 

Supper Team 
(Wednesdays) 

Susanne Brooks 
(Team 9) 

David & Mary  
Strickland (Team 10) 

Altar Flowers Chandler & Vicki 
Wynne 

Brent & Wanda 
Ferrell 

Serving Our  
Children 

This Week 
(October 15-21) 

Next Week 
(October 22-28) 

Nursery 
(Worship) 

Whitney Harris Stacy Ayscue 

Kinder Church Heather Roberts Meghan Harrison 

Children’s Church Brittany Coombs 
Jaime Hamlett 

Kyla Fisher 
Madi Fisher 

Children’s Sermon Blaine Britt Blaine Britt 

Nursery  
(Wednesday Night) 

Bill & Gail Birdsong TBD 

MemorialsMemorialsMemorialsMemorials    

We have received gifts to the Hot Dog Ministry and Benevolence Ministry            
in memory of Lloyd Goodwin by Faye Ayscue and Billy & Shirley Gupton 

MISSION OPPORTUNITIES 

CCM Toy Ministry 
Stocking Stuffer Item:  COMBS 

 
Food Pantry Needs: 

pancake syrup, pasta sauce, 
sugar, peanut butter, brownie or 

cookie mix 



OOOOPPORTUNITIESPPORTUNITIESPPORTUNITIESPPORTUNITIES    ANDANDANDAND    AAAANNOUNCEMENTSNNOUNCEMENTSNNOUNCEMENTSNNOUNCEMENTS    CCCCONTINUEDONTINUEDONTINUEDONTINUED    
 

HOUSE SHOWER FOR CCM HUT 
We will host a House Shower for CCM Hut on Sunday, Oc-
tober 29 from 3:00-5:00 p.m. in the Family Life Center.  
The following is a list of the most needed items:  bed pillows, 
twin bedding in neutral colors, towels, bath cloths, hand tow-
els, Crock pots, electric can openers, electric mixers, plastic 
shower curtain liners, gallon tea pitchers, and canister sets.  For more 
information please contact Teresa Walker or Lynne Tuck. 
 
We also need donations of finger foods for the shower.  Someone will be 
at the foyer of the Family Life Center on October 29 before Sunday 
School and before Morning Worship Service so that you can drive 
through and drop off your food.  You may also bring it to the shower 
with you.  We just ask that you arrive no later than 2:30 p.m. so that all 
the food can be set up by 3:00 p.m.  Thank you for all your help. 

 
FAMILY MOVIE NIGHT 

Join us for Family Movie Night on Sunday, Octo-
ber 29 at 6:30 p.m. in the Family Life Center.  Our 
movie will be Faith’s Song:  “A young girl's faith is 
tested, when her parents are suddenly killed in a car 
crash and she is forced to move in with relatives 
who are non-believers. She finds herself in a new 
city, new school and no friends... She is a talented 

singer, who wants to worship God with her songs, but her uncle and 
others at school challenge her faith. Only one boy seems to see the 
greatness in her... She has to come to grips with either fitting in or fol-
lowing God, which may cost her more than just her faith.” 

 
SUNDAY SCHOOL INFORMATION 

Prayer for Sunday School time is 9:30 a.m.  We meet 
in the courtyard next to the Fellowship Hall on good 
weather days, and will go into the Fellowship Hall on 
poor weather days. 
 
October is “Fall Back Into Sunday School” month.  Let us be inspired 
by the changes we see in nature around us, and pray to God to ask what 
changes we can make to improve our Sunday School habits for ourselves 
and to glorify Him. 

 
BLESSING BAGS 

     Each year representatives from the Butner Church Council 
take Blessing Bags to the local neighborhoods to ask for do-
nations of nonperishable food items.  The bags are left at 
homes for one week.  The following week we go back and col-
lect the filled bags.  The food that is collected is used to make 

Thanksgiving Food Boxes for local families in need.   
     We will meet here at 2:00 p.m. on Sunday, November 5 to distrib-
ute the Blessing Bags.  A Hot Dog Supper will be served in the Family 
Life Center upon returning from bag distribution.  The following Sun-
day, November 12 at 2:00 p.m. we will meet at Community United 
Methodist Church to go  out and collect the filled bags.  We need all the 
help we can get for this mission project.  All you need to do is come on 
November 5 and/or 12 at 2:00 p.m. ready and willing to serve.  

OOOOPPORTUNITIESPPORTUNITIESPPORTUNITIESPPORTUNITIES    

ANDANDANDAND    AAAANNOUNCEMENTSNNOUNCEMENTSNNOUNCEMENTSNNOUNCEMENTS    
 

CALLED BUSINESS MEETING 
There will be a Called Business Meeting after the close 
of the worship today.  This meeting is for the purpose 
of voting on the 2018 Proposed Church Budget.  There 
will be no discussion. 
 

DEACON ELECTION 
Deacon Election forms will be mailed this week.  
Please submit these forms to the church office by Sun-
day, November 5.  They must be in a signed and 
sealed envelope.  Extra forms will be placed through-
out the church for your convenience. 

 
BIBLE STUDY 

We have started a new Bible Study, Outlive Your Life by 
Max Lucado.  All are invited to join us.  We meet in the 
Fellowship Hall on Sunday evenings at 6:00 p.m.  For 
more information please contact Liz Davis or Teresa 
Walker. 

 
NC STATE FAIR OUTING 

The XYZ Senior Adult Group invites you to come along with 
them to the NC State Fair on Thursday, October 19.  We 
will leave the church at 9:00 a.m.  This outing is open to all 
who would like to  attend.  If you would like to go please con-

tact Rayna Lester or Fran Strickland. 
 

COLLEGE CARE PACKAGES 
A sheet with a list of items needed for our College Care 
Packages has been placed on the bulletin board outside 
Blaine’s office.  If you would like to help with this ministry 
project by donating items please sign up on this sheet.  
Once items are purchased they can be placed in the tote un-
derneath the bulletin board. 

 
SENIOR ADULT DINNER 

Our Senior Adult Dinner has is scheduled for 
Saturday, November 4 in the Family Life Cen-
ter.  The dinner will begin at 6:00 p.m.  Please 
sign up on the sheets which have been placed 

throughout the church if you would like to attend.  For more informa-
tion you may contact Joy Barbour. 
 

FRUITCAKE FACTORY TRIP 
On Tuesday, November 14 we will have an outing to 
the Southern Supreme Fruitcake Factory in Bear Creek, 
NC.  Our outing will also include a visit to J.R. Moore 
& Son Merchandise and S&T Soda Shoppe.   We will 
leave on the church bus at 9:00 a.m.  Sign up sheets are 
available in the vestibule, office hallway, and Family Life Center.  Con-
tact Joy Barbour, 919-764-9637, for more information. 



 

 

Happening This Week 
 

Sunday, October 15 
    9:45 a.m. Sunday School for All Ages 
  11:00 a.m. Morning Worship Service 
    5:15 p.m. Instrumental Ensemble Practice 
    6:00 p.m. Youth Meeting (Youth House) 
 

  Exercise Group:  Monday-Friday at 8:00 a.m., Family Life Center...All are welcome. 
 
Monday, October 16 
    6:30 p.m. Handbell Choir Practice (Gym) 
 
Tuesday, October 17 
    6:30 p.m. Youth Council Meeting (Willing Workers’ Classroom) 
    7:00 p.m. Bible Journaling/Coloring Class (Fellowship Hall) 
  
Wednesday, October 18 
    4:00 p.m. Piano Class 
    5:45 p.m. Supper:  pizza, tossed salad, dessert, drink 
    6:15 p.m. Preschool/Children’s Choir (3 years through Grade 5) 
    6:30 p.m. Bible Study/Prayer Meeting 
    6:30 p.m. Youth Meeting (Youth House) 
    6:45 p.m. Children’s Activities 
    7:45 p.m. Adult Choir Practice 
 
Thursday, October 19 
    9:00 a.m. NC State Fair Outing 
  10:00 a.m. Hot Dog Ministry (Family Life Center) 
 
Friday, October 20 
 
Saturday, October 21 
 
Sunday, October 22 
    9:45 a.m. Sunday School for All Ages 
  11:00 a.m. Morning Worship Service 
    5:15 p.m. Instrumental Ensemble Practice 
    6:00 p.m. Youth Meeting (Youth House) 
    6:00 p.m. Bible Study (Fellowship Hall) 

BAPTIST CHILDREN’S HOMES 
“80% of our residents come to Bap-
tist Children’s Homes unchurched 
and unreached for Jesus.  We cele-
brate the thousands of children who 
have not only been saved from lives 
filled with heartache and pain but now know Jesus as their Savior!  Your 
offering changes lives today and for all eternity!”  We will take up an of-
fering through the month of October to help support the Baptist Chil-
dren’s Homes.  Please make certain that you write “Baptist Children’s 
Homes” on your offering envelope or check or use one of the designated 
envelopes available in the vestibule. 

Tuesday, October 31Tuesday, October 31Tuesday, October 31Tuesday, October 31    

6:006:006:006:00----8:00 p.m.8:00 p.m.8:00 p.m.8:00 p.m.    
 

Come and Join the Fun!!Come and Join the Fun!!Come and Join the Fun!!Come and Join the Fun!!    
 

Let’s pack the parking lot with  

candy-filled, decorated cars!   

Decorate your trunk in a child-friendly 

manner and join us!   

 

No car trunk to decorate, no worries.  We also need volunteers  

to help serve hot chocolate during this time. 

 

If you are unable to attend please help us by bringing some  

bagged candy to the church office for this ministry.  Tubs have been 

placed in the hallway outside the Church Office for collection. 

FBC 

OOOOPPORTUNITIESPPORTUNITIESPPORTUNITIESPPORTUNITIES    ANDANDANDAND    AAAANNOUNCEMENTSNNOUNCEMENTSNNOUNCEMENTSNNOUNCEMENTS    CCCCONTINUEDONTINUEDONTINUEDONTINUED    
 

ADOPT A SHOEBOX 
Save the date, please!  Operation Christmas Child 
(Shoebox Sunday) is coming November 19.  We are 
pleased to offer this global mission project to everyone in 
our community.  Its sole purpose is to show to children the 
love of Christ through the study materials offered to each child with their 
little Christmas box, as well as the gifts placed inside the 
box.  Suggestions on what to place in the box can be found online at 
www.samaritanspurse.org/occ  Boxes are available from the display in the 
church vestibule, and a boy/girl label is inside each of the boxes; please 
take one, and please share this opportunity with your friends and 
neighbors.  We would love to expand this outreach beyond the FBC’s 
family of faith.  We have lots of the special free WOW gifts you can pack 
in your box(es); just let Bill or Gail Birdsong know you would like to pick 
one out to include with your gifts, and they will make them available to 
you.  $9.00 needs to accompany each box to cover shipping costs, training 
the  local church leaders who will be distributing the boxes, and The 
Greatest Journey’s  12 weeks of materials each child receives.  
 
Bring your filled box to church on Sunday, November 19, where we will 
have a special time of prayer for the children who will receive a box.  We 
will handle transporting all of the boxes to a site that will be ship them 
across the globe.   
   

SUNDAY MORNING DEVOTIONAL TIME 
The Outreach Committee is developing a plan to help Pastor 
Charlie have a 15-minute devotional time at the BAP on Sun-
day mornings around 7:30 a.m. before ballgames start.  
Game times will not be available until Wednesday nights at 

8:00 p.m. so long-range planning in not possible.  If you would like to be a 
part of this ministry please sign up on the sheets provided throughout the 
church.  An instructional meeting will be held soon for those who sign up. 

 
 
The Administrative Office will be closed on Monday, 
October 16 and Tuesday, October 17. 


